From: Kim Gueho <kim888@intnet.mu>

To: FEI National Federations <;>
Subject:  FEI Constitutional Task Force - 2nd Communication
Date: Tuesday 26 April 2011

Dear Colleagues,
Please find below a second communication from myself as a member of the Constitutional Task Force (CTF) and on behalf of the same.

We would like to encourage active use of the online resources outlined below to gather information and keep abreast of developments within the CTF.
These resources are available to all NFs during the ensuing months to the AGM in Rio in November. You may wish to also use these resources to build
consultative pages on your own NF website as the process unfolds.

During the EGA in Lausanne, the CTF has been allocated a slot with all member NF's present. We intend to use this time to hold an interactive
workshop based on an outline which will be circulated to you all on the 5th May. This workshop will permit meaningful exchange which will form part
of our first working session which starts on Saturday 7th May in Lausanne.

At the moment, the list of resources is as follows:

FEI Family Site

httpy//family.fei.org/

The major documents supporting the Extraordinary General Assembly and the Constitutional Task Force will be kept here, for the exclusive use of
National Federations. It is a password-protected site, and each NF should have login credentials provided by the FEI office.

FEI Facebook Page
http://www.facebook.com/the.fei

The FEI's advisories related to the Task Force will be posted periodically at its Facebook social media page.

Task Force Members' Pages

http://www.maharaj.org/fei.shtml
The above URL is for a page set up by Akaash, the CTF Chair, to make Task Force documents available to NFs members at large.

Lastly, but not least you may always contact any member of the CTF directly via email as listed below:
- Akaash Maharaj, Chair of the Task Force / Secretary General and CEO CAN NF - Akaash@Maharaj.org
César Camargo, Member / President, COL NF - ccamargo@incubacol.com.co
Paul Cargill, Member / President, AUS NF - paul.cargill@efanational.com
Kim Gueho, Member / Secretary General, MRI NF - kim888@intnet.mu
UIf Helgstrand, Member/ President, DEN NF - uh@rideforbund.dk

From my time spent on the Development Task Force last year, where the Report was unanimously accepted at the Taipei General Assembly and the
subsequent FEI Solidarity charter, it is an honour and a pleasure to once again serve you and the FEI.

With best regards & wishes

Kim Gueho

General Secretary - Mauritian Equestrian Sports Federation
Member of the FEI Constitutional Task Force



